
 

                                                                                                                          26th September 2023 
 

Year 6 National History Museum Visit 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
To support and enhance our learning, the children in 6C will be visiting the Natural History 
Museum to observe the Human Evolution Gallery.  
 
Details are as follows: -  
 
Date: Monday 16th October 2023  
 
Place: The National History Museum Cromwell Road, London SW7 5BD  
 
Travel:  Public transport to Oakwood Station then the underground to South Kensington 
Station continued by a walk to the Museum. 
 
Cost: Contribution of 4.50 per child. 
 
Time: During the normal school day  
 
Lunch: The school will provide a pack lunch for the children. You should provide your child 
with a healthy packed lunch if they are not on school meals. Please note no nuts, sweets, or 
fizzy drinks.  
 
The children need to wear full school uniform and comfortable walking shoes. Children 
should also have with them, coats suitable for any weather conditions.  
 
Please log into Arbor to give permission and pay the contribution for your child to attend 
this trip.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to the class teacher as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Currie 
Year 6 Class Teacher  

https://www.bing.com/maps?&mepi=103~~Unknown~Address_Link&ty=18&q=Natural%20History%20Museum&ss=ypid.YN1029x10142823346469327296&ppois=51.496620178222656_-0.17643600702285767_Natural%20History%20Museum_YN1029x10142823346469327296~&cp=51.49662~-0.176436&v=2&sV=1

